
Vicki, Rumford, ME.
I am writing to ask that you consider opening the park near the top of 
Falls Hill to the public.  It would be a wonderful way to share the 
beauty of the Rumford Falls with the Residents of Rumford as well as the 
wider River Valley Community.  A walking trail could be developed so 
visitors could walk from the Information Booth and/or our soon to be 
built Best Western to enjoy a wonderful view of the falls.  The Falls are 
part of our town history and is beloved by those of us who live here as 
well as by visitors to the area.  It would also be nice if the Falls were 
lit up at night as they look so beautiful when you do that occasionally.  

Thank you for considering this request.

Sincerely,
  Vicki Broomhall Amoroso
  Lifelong Resident of Rumford, ME
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